
 

 
 

CREDIT VALLEY ROAD 
TRAFFIC CALMING PROPOSAL COMMENTS 

     
 
We are interested in your feedback.  Please take the time to provide us with your comments regarding 
the proposed traffic calming measures for your neighbourhood.  Each comment will be reviewed and 
considered prior to moving forward with the project.  PLEASE RETURN BY MAY 31st, 2019. 

Name: 
 
Address: 
 
Phone: 
 
E-mail: 

 
The personal information is collected by the City of Mississauga under authority of Section 11 of the 
Municipal Act, 2001. It may be used to contact you regarding the traffic calming project. Questions 
about the collection of this personal information should be directed to the Project Manager listed in the 
notice. 
 

Are you in favour of traffic calming on Credit Valley Road? 
 
 YES     NO    UNDECIDED 
 
COMMENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please check this box if you would like to have your information and comments forwarded to Ward 8 Councillor 
Matt Mahoney 
 
You may leave a copy in the box provided, fax or e-mail a response to the attention of:  

 
William Wright, C.E.T. 

 Road Safety Technologist 
T 905-615-3200 ext.3221  

William.Wright@mississauga.ca  

 

mailto:William.Wright@mississauga.ca

